Who we are: The Biology department student council (DSC) is dedicated to enriching the academic and social lives of every student in the Biology department. Our goal is to create welcoming spaces where students can build lasting friendships and a strong sense of community. We are committed to fostering environments where students can find academic support, while also creating valuable opportunities for students and faculty to connect.

What we do: We serve as the primary link between the student body and the department, planning initiatives that support your success and well-being. A key part of our role is to advocate for student needs and ensure your voice is heard. We work to build community, facilitate academic growth, and make the student experience in biology both rewarding and memorable.

Our portfolio: Our events are designed to cater to all aspects of student life. On the academic side, we host initiatives like our Grad 101 panel to help you prepare for post-graduate opportunities, alongside study nights where students can collaborate on course work. For social and networking events, we run our popular Crops with Profs mixer, which offers a casual setting to engage with faculty, as well as fun-filled trivia nights that bring students together.